April 2, 1969

Mr. Aram Jaboolian
Chairman, Parish Council
Holy Cross Church of Armenia
New York, N.Y,
Dear Mr. Jaboolian:
Enclosed please find check from the
Holy Cross Drive Account in the amount
of $1,000.00 made to the order of the
Cathedral Souvenir Booklet as per your
letter of March 31, 1969,

Sincerely,

B. Papazian

Secretary

Encl., check,




